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On November 12, 2017 and October 7, 2018, two large antiracist
demonstrations attracted thousands of people to the streets of
Montreal in order to denounce the racism that is becoming more
and more normalized in our society, as well as the racist,
xenophobic, Islamophobic, colonialist, misogynistic, homophobic
and transphobic rhetoric increasingly present in the public political
sphere and spread by Quebec far-right groups. This is why we must
resume mass mobilizations, starting with a third major
demonstration, which will take place in the context of the
International Day for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination.

In context, this is all the more urgent given the recent intentions
and announcements of the CAQ government, which seems
determined to ban religious symbols in public services,
particularly targeting veiled Muslim teachers who work in the
public school system. We demand the autonomy and the right of
women to dress as they want without having to justify themselves
to anyone!

At the same time, the Legault government announced that its
administration plans to cancel over 18,000 permanent resident
applications (Bill 9) in order to adopt a "more selective" system
for accepting newcomers. This bill will affect more than 54,000
people. We categorically denounce these measures! We denounce
all the more strongly that while the Quebec government upsets
the lives of thousands of people settled here, Legault struts
around in Paris in hopes of attracting French immigrants to
Canada, who will, according to him, "better respond" to the needs
of the economy.

This event is a non-partisan event. Our demands, as well as the very
nature of the anti-racist and antifascist struggles, are not limited to
any specific government or party, nor to the parliamentary/
electoral system in general.

We recognize that we are currently in the traditional territory of
the Kanien’kehda:ka (Mohawk) nation.
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